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Dear Valued Customer,

Please be advised that Upper Crust and Indigo
restaurant in Flatt’s will be closed for our annual deep
cleaning and stocktaking from Monday, August 29th to
Wednesday, August 3 1st.

Reopening hours for Wednesday, August 31st are as
follows:

UpperCrust -4:00 p.m.
Indigo Restaurant - 6:00 p.m.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience caused
by our brief closure. We thank you for your patronage.




